Present were Selectmen Dodge, Olson, Mansfield and secretary.

7:15 David Bourque of D.B.P.C. to inquire about the possibilities of install cable in New Boston. He will supply the Town with a quote and areas where he would like to install cable. Three (3%) percent of his revenue goes back to the Town. Mr. Bourque has taken the Selectmen's large set of tax maps to mark out the particular areas.

8:10 Robert Whitman came in to discuss with the Selectmen the possibilities of joining the Conservation Commission as an alternate member.

8:15 Frank Fillmore stopped by to discuss briefly his road acceptance.

8:30 David Evans and Barry Brensinger were in to discuss the proposes subdivision of their property as it relates to the landfill.

9:30 Mario and Deborah Bolduc came in upon the request of the Selectmen to find out if they were running their buisness out of their River Road property. Mr. Bolduc said he has been cutting some clean tanks there but would not continue.

Selectmen discuss Mr. Richard Messina's letter dated December 13, 1987 requesting permission to cross land owned by the Town of New Boston for the purpose of hauling sand and gravel. Selectmen voted unanimously to deny his request.

Selectmen discuss Mr. Richard Messina's letter dated December 15, 1987 requesting permission to cross Town land for the purpose of hauling logs. Selectmen voted 2 (two) to 1 (one) to deny this request.

Selectmen signed checks and review other corespondence.

Secretary left at 11:30

Meeting adjourned at 12:30

Respectfully submitted Linda Sizemore